ANRPB

flying gallantly into the future

19 December 2019

Special invitation to all pigeon fanciers in leadership positions
and those concerned for the future of our sport to attend and
participate in a:

Symposium: Promotion and Future Directions for our
sport: Racing Pigeons: Thoroughbreds of the Sky

When: Sunday 23" February 2020

Where: Yowani Golf Club: Canberra

Program still in development but will include two or three keynote
speakers and a participative strategic planning session.

Further information to follow. However, if you are concerned about the
future of our sport please book this date in your diary!

Please note: this event coincides with the Australian War Memorial:
War Animals display, inc racing pigeons, open day.

This symposium is a joint venture of the Canberra Combine and the
Australian National Racing Pigeon Board.

Organising committee; Grant Paterson, Peter D’Arcy, Neil Machar,
Stephen Shears & Greg Kakoschke

www.anrpb.org
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